
 

    

 

 

Patron accounts having a balance exceeding $50 will be forwarded to a collection agency of a duration not less 

than an annual basis. These criteria are subject to the discretion of the Library Director.  

   

Adopted by the Library Board of Trustees on July 19, 1990 and amended on 9/12/01, 7/20/11 and 8/12/15. 
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